
   

  

Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA 

From: Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@DCA.CA.GOV> 
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 2:37 PM 
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV 
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA 
Subject: Recall notice - Baxter Healthcare Corporation 

Baxter Healthcare Corporation is recalling the above item/lot due to the presence of particulate matter in the 
solution of a single unit of the lot. This recall is to the Healthcare Professional level. Affected product started 
shipping June 6, 2015. 

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and 
contact your wholesaler for directions. 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
SOD CHL 0.9% 250ML 2B1322Q 36 C980227 11/30/16 00338004902 30338004902 
DEXTR SOL 70% 2MML 2B0296H 6 C985150 07/31/16 00338071906 30338071906 
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